
 

Jo Cousino has been a member of Sweet Adelines International for 
18 years. After relocating from Michigan to Denver, she joined 
Skyline Chorus, the 2024 international bronze medalist, in 2017.  

Jo is an avid quartet singer and an experienced chorus leader. She 
served as the Secretarial Manager on the Skyline Chorus 
Management Team for 2 years.  

Upon her retirement after 43 years in the Finance/Accounting field, most recently as an 
accountant for 11 years for an emissions testing company, she accepted an invitation to 
serve as the Finance Coordinator for Rocky Mountain Region 8 Sweet Adelines.  


